April 27, 2010

To whom if may concern,

This letter is in support of “ The Reserve at Cornwall” project for the Cornwali area. Byler Management
and Iren Valley Golf Club feel this would be a great benefit to the area residents and the greater
Lebanon region.

H & K's open approach to the project has allowed residents and community members to help shape the
project as it stands today. As a result, the final product represents something that will enhance
Cornwall Borough for generations to come,

It has been a pleasure for Byler Management and ron Valley Goif Club to be involved with H.& K for this
project and we ook forward to working with them to complete the project.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jonathan'l. Byler
Manager, Byler Management Co, LLC




